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28 February 2024 
 
Mr. Reece Storme Ferrara 

Via email : Reece.Storme@protonmail.com 
 

Dear Mr. Ferrara, 

 
FURTHER CORRESPONDENCE DATED 3 FEBRUARY 2024 
 

Thank you for your further correspondence of 3 February 2024.  

I have made enquiries with the Senior Registrar responsible for the Heidelberg Magistrates’ 
court, with respect to your complaint.  

I note the majority of your complaint relates to the conduct of the Victoria Police. As noted in our 
previous correspondence, we are unable to comment in relation to the Victoria Police. If you 
would like to make a complaint regarding the Victoria Police, please refer to the website: 
https://www.police.vic.gov.au/complaint-form  

In relation your allegations of collusion and Victoria Police misconduct, the appropriate body to 
report this is the Independent Broad-based Anti-Corruption Commission (IBAC), please refer to 
the website: https://www.ibac.vic.gov.au/report  

I understand you have had ongoing discussions with the Operations Manager at the Heidelberg 
Magistrates’ Court, which included outlining the process for audio recordings and appearances in 
the case management system (Courtlink). Therefore, if you have any further other enquiries 
relating to your matters, please contact the Operations Manager at the Heidelberg Court for 
assistance.  

The Magistrates’ Court of Victoria is committed to improving the experience of court users. We 
thank you for taking the time to raise these matters with the Court. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Alyson Neilson 
Senior Manager Court Operations - Metropolitan 
Magistrates’ Court of Victoria 
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